
Pavement  work  completed  on
Bear Street
The Public Services Department recently finished grinding of
old deteriorated pavement and installation of new pavement on
Bear  Street  between  I-405  and  the  City  limits  north  of
Sunflower Avenue.

Prior to the paving operations, various concrete improvements
including sidewalk, curb/gutter and wheel chair ramps were
reconstructed.  Traffic  signal  loops,  final  striping  and
adjustment of utilities will be completed over the next few
days. The Bear Street project was approve by the City Council
on Jan. 17, 2017, as part of a larger project that includes
Bristol Street rehabilitation and median improvement project.

This  project  is  funded  by  federal  grant  and  Measure  M2
revenues.
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